the Woman's Building

Dear Linda

We are currently seeking to expand the Advisory Board and have requested the names of potential candidates from members of our Board of Governors, staff, and friends of The Woman's Building.

You have been recommended to the Advisory Board of The Woman's Building due to your individual skills, energy and interests.

The Woman's Building is an eight year old non-profit arts and educational organization which is premised upon the belief that the articulation and recognition of womens' contribution to art and culture is essential to an egalitarian and representative society.

The Advisory Board meets once annually and members are asked to be available to staff for occasional consultation or advice. The Advisory Board members are also encouraged to participate on any one of the five standing committees of the Board of Governors.

If you are interested in sharing your expertise or in learning more about The Woman's Building, please come to the Second Annual Advisory Board meeting scheduled for June 13, 1981.

I hope to see you there.

Sincerely.

Suzanne Shelton Executive Director

SS/rrm

ADDRESS FOR MEETING/RECEPTION

Sheila Levrant de Bretteville 8067 Willow Glen Road Laurel Canyon, California

Please R.S.V.P., (213) 221-6161, Monday through Friday, Suzanne Shelton or Terry Wolverton